
 

Tim McCarter has joined Queenstown Bank as Vice      

President and Commercial Loan Officer. He will be      

headquartered in Queenstown Bank’s new Loan Production 

Office located at 108 Dorchester Avenue in Cambridge. 

Tim has 38 years in community banking as a Branch     

Manager, Consumer and Commercial Lender. He graduated 

from Washington College and attended the University of 

Maryland Banking school. 

“I am excited to join the Queenstown Bank team, a proven 

community bank, expanding into new markets in Dorchester 

and Caroline Counties. Queenstown Bank understands the 

needs of the community it serves and provides a wide range 

of quality products and services to assist their customers in 

meeting both their personal and business goals. The 

Bank has a Board of Directors that is made up of local business owners that understand the 

unique needs of Eastern shore businesses,” said Tim McCarter. 

“We are very excited to have Tim join us to expand our presence in Dorchester County.        

Being an Eastern Shore native, Tim understands the needs of the community and the value of a 

locally owned bank. Tim is a great addition to the team and will serve the market well,” said 

Kevin B. Cashen, President and CEO. 

Queenstown Banks new Loan Production Office will function as your local, lending source, 

servicing the Eastern Shore of Maryland. 
 

Queenstown Bank Loan Production Office (410) 819-6759 

 

Queenstown Bank 
announces new addition to 

Commercial Lending Team, 
and the opening of a  

Loan Production Office in 
Cambridge, MD. 

NMLS# 700614 


